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Grand Knight’s Report 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 

As most of you know, my time as Grand Knight is coming to a close.  My 
job is not done yet, but I will be handing over the gavel to your Deputy 
Grand Knight, Jeff Robinson.  Jeff is more than capable and qualified to 
take on this role and you are in very good hands in the next fraternal year.   

My goal was to get this council back to business.  We were able to start 
BINGO back up safely, we had monthly pancake breakfasts, we did an         
abbreviated version of the Tootsie Roll campaign, and we are in the pro-
cess of the baby bottle boomerang.  As you all know, we were unable to do 
Fish Frys, but I am assured that is top on Jeff’s list for next year, so stay 
tuned on that.  It has been a pleasure and an honor to serve as your Grand 
Knight.   
 
Vivat Jesus 

Dale Felton 
Grand Knight 

Knights of Columbus Council #5544 May 2022 



BINGO 

Join us on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of each month for BINGO, food, and fun in 
the Thaddeus Hall.  BINGO starts at 5:30PM and goes until 9:00PM. 

The BINGO committee is in need of help.  This is an excellent fundraiser for the 
Knights and it is a lot of fun to do.  Please contact Dennis Dye or just show up    
Saturday night and jump in. 

Gentlemen, we will be hosting the end of year Awards Banquet in the St. Jude Community Center 

on June 26th at 3:30pm with a meal immediately following.  The meal will be pulled pork, pasta 

salad, & smoked baked beans cooked by yours truly.  If you are able, please bring a desert or dish 

to pass!  Our guest speaker this year will be a representative from the Eastern Iowa Honor Flight. 

Immediately following, we will be hosting the installation of officers as we welcome in the new 

slate of officers for the 2022-2023 fraternal year. 

Please RSVP to DSFELTON1@msn.com by June 3rd if you plan to attend. 

mailto:DSFELTON1@msn.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Jude Catholic Church 

 

Monthly Recognition 

Knight of the Month #1: 
Blake Zaugg 
 
“As detailed in last month’s newsletter, Blake Zaugg is our newest Knight. Blake is 
one of the hardest working young men I know.  He follows right in his parents foot-
steps and is there working at a lot of different Knights events as well as being a 
hospitality minister.  As I stated last month, Blake becoming a 3rd Degree is just a 
formality because he’s been a Knight for a very long time. This coming Saturday, 
Blake graduates from Kirkwood Community College with a degree in Automotive 
Technology.  Thank you Blake for all you do!” 
 

 
 
Knight of the Month #2: 
Mark Seber 
 
“There are not many Knight’s events that you won’t see this guy.  He has been a 
eucharistic minister in the past at 4:30 mass as well as being a previous Grand 
Knight.  If there is a fish fry, a pancake breakfast, a Deacon dinner, or a CEO din-
ner, you will find him at the dishwasher making sure all of our dishes are clean for 
the next use.  You never hear him complain unless there is no coffee made.  This 



Contact Us 

Need more information or 

want to lend your hand to 

our many projects?  

 

Get the latest information, 

calendar and more online 

at our BRAND NEW  

website: 

 

www.kofc5544.org 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council #5544 

50 Edgewood Road NW 

Cedar Rapids, IA 52405 

kofc5544@googlegroups..com 
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Men of Action 


